
GVaRXZille'W 150Xh BiVXhda] 
CelebVaXiSRW

BCSC councilors reported on the Neighborhood Character
report which is open for communit] input. Currentl] the
government is wanting to limit Grantville's ^one boundar] and
stop the expansion of the industrial ^one.

Shirle] Egan has provided various designs for the amphitheatre
shelter. These designs are currentl] being discussed b] the
GBCA Executive. A suggestion of including solar panels on the
roof was also put forward..

Luc] Dewhurst from BCSC Business Support is looking into a
new Business Representative for GBCA.

Proposed Supermarket development with specialt] shop, petrol
station etc. has Town Planning approval. Developers will now 
 submit detailed drawings for building approval.

TGG to complete car park and access road as per Regional
Roads Victoria conditions before BCSC can approve permit.

BCSC suggested flags be displa]ed on the highwa] in Grantville
for the "blessing of the bikes" event in October since Grantville
is the gatewa] to the Bass Coast. BCSC will follow up on the
flags

Join us in celebrating Grantville's 150th ]ear! 
SaXYVda] 1WX OcXSbeV

There will be activities and entertainment at the
Memorial Park and at the Grantville Librar].

Events on the da] include music, face painting,
animal nurser], jumping castle and food and

drinks stalls.
New Grantville histor] boards will be unveiled on

the foreshore and events at the librar].
We encourage ]ou to dress up in 1870's themed

dress and join us for a famil] fun da].
The Waterline Librar] is working with The Bass
Valle] Children's Centre organising a colour-in
competition to be judged b] a children's author
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MeQbeVWhiT UTdaXe
The membership prospectus for both

business and communit] membership have
been updated and can be found on our

website.
 

There are currentl]  24 business memberships
and 22 communit] memberships that will

shortl] receive the prospectus along with their
renewal invoices. 

If ]ou or someone ]ou know is interested in
becoming a member please contact the GBCA

b] email:  thegbca1@gmail.com

BCSC UTdaXe

The Great Witch Hunt will run for the entire month of
October. Eight] witches will be out on displa] at

businesses throughout the Bass Coast Shire region. Great
pri^es to be won, including a $500 accommodation

voucher to Ingenia Holida]s on Phillip Island.
 

Neroli from the GBCA is currentl] researching the option of
taking the Great Witch Hunt digital, she is looking at an

online digital ticket s]stem for this ]ear's Great Witch Hunt
event.

 
GBCA Business members have the option to host a witch
at no cost. If ]our business is in Bass Coast region and

would like to be involved in this fun event please contact
Neroli b] email at thegbca1@gmail.com to find out more.

 
 

The GVeaX WiXch HYRX

SScial GaXheViRg aRd AGM - The AGM has been scheduled for Frida] the 14th Oct. at Grantville Hall. GBCA will
approach Food Business Members to tender for the catering of this event.
WaXeVliRe E\TS - This event has been scheduled for Sunda] 6th November at the Corinella Hall & Park. If ]ou are a
business or a local communit] group looking to get involved please contact the GBCA. 
GVaRXZille ChViWXQaW CaVSlW - This event has been scheduled for Sunda] 11th December. GBCA will begin preparing
for this event shortl].
Ne\X E\ecYXiZe MeeXiRg - Thursda] 15th September, 6.30pm at Maru

UTcSQiRg EZeRXW - SaZe Xhe DaXe
GBCA haZe a

[ebWiXe
[[[.ZiWiXgVaRXZille.cSQ.aY



GBCA BUSINESS MEMBERS


